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	POLICE INVOLVED ACCIDENT

	


Update:

William Schramm passed away on Monday, April 19, 2010.  The officer that was involved in this accident has been identified as Sergeant Jaime Costas.

Original:
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a police involved accident that occurred on Saturday, April 17, 2010 at approximately 12:04 A.M.  The accident occurred at East Las Olas Boulevard and Isle of Venice.
Traffic Homicide Investigators have learned that a police officer was operating his vehicle westbound on East Las Olas Boulevard approaching the intersection of Isle of Venice.  William Schramm, W/M, 2/6/1945, and a Fort Lauderdale resident was riding his bicycle eastbound on East Las Olas Boulevard approaching the intersection of Isle of Venice.  Schramm made a left turn into the path of travel of the police vehicle.  The front of Schramm’s bicycle struck the left front of the police vehicle.
William Schramm was transported to Broward General Medical Center with life threatening injuries.
Anyone with information or who may have witnessed this crash is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Jill Hirsch at 954-828-5753 or Broward County crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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